Dear Love Pal Applicant,

We welcome you to the Love Pal Program as a new or returning student to your college or
university for the upcoming school year. Your Nineteenth Street Baptist Church family wants
you to know we are proud of you and take great pride in the educational endeavor you have
chosen. Your church continues to wish you all the best as you enter your Fall Semester studies.

There is only one application form, Collegiate Programs Application, for our college students to
apply for either or both the Ettyce Hill Moore Church Scholarship and the Love Pal Program.
One application does it all. Simply check- off which program(s) you are applying for.

Your participation in the Love Pal Program will require you to meet the application
requirements and complete the Collegiate Programs Application and a Love Pal Agreement of
Participation each school year for you to receive the benefits of this program. It is important
that you provide all the information requested no later than July 5, 2024.

Please email the completed agreement and application form to Applications@19thstreetbc.org.

Collegiate Programs Application and Love Pal Agreement 2024
(Click to download)
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